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April 29, 2021 

For immediate release 

ARGYLE, TX (April 29, 2021) – The Town of Argyle is pleased to 

announce that Emilio Sanchez is the new Director of Community & 

Economic Development. Mr. Sanchez has over 12 years of 

management-level planning experience and has worked in the 

public sector for over 20 years.  

Mr. Sanchez attended his first Planning & Zoning Commission 

meeting on Tuesday, April 28th. 

Prior to joining the Town of Argyle, Mr. Sanchez was the Planning 

Manager of Project Facilitation for the City of Fort Worth, where he also spent time as the 

Development Project Facilitator; Senior Planner – Appeals Section; and as City Planner. Mr. 

Sanchez also was the Planning and Zoning Manager at the City of Bedford. Mr. Sanchez has an 

extensive background in negotiating Economic Development Agreements for the recruitment of 

businesses and a background in code enforcement.  

“I am honored to have been chosen as the Director of Community Development and am looking 

forward to rolling up my sleeves and working hand in hand with the citizens to build a strong 

and vibrant town,” Mr. Sanchez said. 

Mr. Sanchez has his B.S. in Agricultural Machinery from Stephen F. Austin State University and a 

Master's in Urban Planning from Texas A&M University.  
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